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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

The landscape of the DNA damage response has changed.
Notably, the biological outputs orchestrated by the p53
tumor suppressor extends far beyond conventional cell
cycle arrest and/or apoptosis. Under physiological
conditions (e.g., the absence of ectopic p53 gene
expression), the activation of the p53 signaling pathway
following exposure to ionizing radiation and
chemotherapeutic agents serves to prevent death through
apoptosis and other modes of cell death, and to induce a
senescence-like proliferation arrest.

The purpose of this Special Issue is to bring together
research/review articles on the growing complexity
surrounding p53 in general, and the long-term biological
outputs controlled by p53 and its key downstream
effectors (e.g., CDKN1A) in particular. Articles on tumor
heterogeneity, advances in single-cell detection
methodologies to study cancer cell responses to genotoxic
stress, and novel therapeutic approaches by targeting
proliferation-arrested (dormant) cancer cells are
particularly welcomed.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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